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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 
MOUND CITY COUNCIL 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the special meeting workshop of the 
Mound City Council scheduled for Thursday, February 23, 2023 at 
6:00 PM is CANCELLED and has been rescheduled as follows. 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Mound City Council will hold a special 
meeting workshop on Thursday, March 2, 2023 beginning at 7:00 
PM in the Council Chambers in the Centennial Building, 5341 
Maywood Road, Mound, MN.   
 
The purpose of this workshop is to discuss the City’s development 
process and the procedures and practices followed when a 
development proposal or inquiry is brought to the City, including 
the role of the Development Committee. The purpose is also to 
discuss whether the City Attorney should be present at all or some 
official meetings.  
 
 
Posted:  February 23, 2023 
Kevin Kelly, City Clerk   
             

 
 


